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   No on HB 2967  

 

I am in the real estate property management business and have read the proposed 

HB 2967. It unfairly places a burden on housing providers. In the long run providers 

must conver their costs there is a cost to screen rental applicants. Screening is 

necessary to protect the existing residents of a community. Application fees are a 

cost to the providers and not a revenue stream. They should continue to be allowed 

to   


